
Hi Lions and Tigers, 

 

We are just coming to the end of our second week away from our normal school routine. Although 

luckily, just because we haven’t been at school, this hasn’t meant that we are not still a community 

and we have been overwhelmed this week by the way you have been in touch with us. 

Some of the learning you have submitted on our Dojo profiles has been amazing – we are so pleased 

to see your enthusiasm and commitment to this new way of learning. We hope that you are enjoying 

the challenges and tasks we set you! 

Friday marks the start of the Easter holidays so during that time we will not be setting new learning, 

however, you still have the project, TTR, spellings and our website resources to keep you busy. 

After Easter, there will be a new project with lots of lovely new learning opportunities and ideas to 

get your teeth into, we are busy putting this together at the moment. It is so important that we all 

keep our minds busy during this strange time. 

Grown ups; we cannot thank you enough for messaging us and offering your support; so many of 

you have sent kind words and messages during the last two weeks and it means such a lot to us. We 

are all adjusting and finding our feet so your positivity and willingness to engage with us to support 

our children has been truly amazing. Thank you! 

 

We hope that you will find enjoyment this precious family time together, the world is a different 

place at the moment but the sun still rises, the daffodils are blooming and the birds still sing. 

Remember to breathe, notice the little things and take care of each other.  

 

We are here if you need us and hope to receive lots more messages from you, 

Take care & be happy, 

Your Year 4 Team x 

 

 

 


